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Changing traffic patterns through Fall 2015.
EXPECT MAJOR DELAYS or

Use I-695 or I-895 if traveling thru Baltimore City.
 Northbound I-95

• As of Wed. Aug 19, all lanes on I-95 northbound are open.  
   Motorists no longer have to use the Caton Ave. exit to 
   access Exit 52 (Russell St.).

   NOTE:  All dates and times are approximate and 
   dependent on weather or other work related variables.

  

Southbound I-95

• On or about, Sat. Aug 22: Southbound I-95 traffic lanes will shift 
   with all four lanes to the left of the work area between the 
   Hanover St. on-ramp and Exit 53 (I-395).  The on-ramp from
   Hanover St. to southbound I-95 remains closed 24/7 until late 
   September.  The detour route directs motorists from Hanover St. 
   to East McComas St., to a u-turn onto West McComas St., to 
   southbound I-95.

• On or about Fri. Sept. 4: Southbound I-95 traffic lanes will shift with 
   all four lanes to the left of the work area between the Washington 
   Blvd. on-ramp and Exit 50 (Caton Avenue).  The on-ramp from 
   Washington Blvd. to southbound I-95 remains closed 24/7.  Traffic 
   from southbound Washington Blvd. detours to Caton Ave., to 
   southbound I-95.  Traffic from northbound Washington Blvd. detours 
   to Bush St., to Russell St., to southbound I-95.

 
   
   

Stay Alert So No One Gets Hurt!
• Seek alternate routes during peak travel periods (6-9 a.m.; 3-7 p.m.; Mon. - Fri.).
• Work-zone speed limits on northbound and southbound I-95 are reduced to 50 mph.
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